
 

 

 
 
December 6, 2016 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
201 High Street SE, Suite 100 
Salem, OR 97301-1166 
 
Attn: Filing Center 
 
RE: Advice 16-012/Docket ADV 386—Schedule 272—Renewable Energy Rider Optional 

Bulk Purchase Option 
 
On September 27, 2016, PacifiCorp d/b/a Pacific Power (Company) submitted for filing with the 
Public Utility Commission of Oregon (Commission) the above-referenced proposed tariff pages 
associated with Tariff P.U.C. OR No. 36, which sets forth all rates, tolls, charges, rules, and 
regulations applicable to electric service in Oregon.  In that filing, the Company requested an 
effective date of November 9, 2016.  After discussion with Commission staff, the Company 
subsequently requested an effective date of December 7, 2016. 
 
As a result of the discussion regarding the Company’s filing at the Commission’s  
December 6, 2016 Public Meeting, the Company respectfully requests an effective date of 
February 8, 2017. 
 
Please direct any questions regarding this filing to Natasha Siores at (503) 813-6583. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
R. Bryce Dalley 
Vice President, Regulation 


